Anited Dtates Denate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

July 3, 2018

The Honorable Megan Brennan

Postmaster General and Chief Executive Officer
United States Postal Service

475 L’Enfant Plaza, SW

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Postmaster General Megan Brennan:

As you consider recommendations from the Citizens’ Stamp Advisory Committee for
new Forever Stamps in 2021 and beyond, we request that the United States Postal Service
(USPS) use its authority to issue a Forever Stamp to honor Gold Star Families. As Postmaster
General, you have the unique opportunity to pay tribute to the families of fallen servicemembers
in your selection of the appropriate subject to honor with the issuance of a Forever Stamp. We
ask that you use this authority to issue a Forever Stamp to recognize to Gold Star Families.

Enclosed please find our letter to the Citizens’ Stamp Advisory Committee, which details

our request. We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to working together to
memorialize the extraordinary service and sacrifice of our Gold Star Families.

Sincerely,
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RICHARD BLUMENTHAL ONI K. ERNST
United States Senate United States Senate



